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Ms. Amy Sweeney 
Office of Fossil Energy 
U.S. Department of Energy 
FE-34 
Forrestal Building 
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20585 

Re: Freeport LNG Expansion, L.P., FLNG Liquefaction, LLC, FLNG Liquefaction 2, 
LLC, & FLNG Liquefaction 3, LLC 
FE Docket No. 18-03-LNG 

Dear Ms. Sweeney: 

Freeport LNG Expansion, L.P., FLNG Liquefaction, LLC, FLNG Liquefaction 2, LLC, and FLNG 
Liquefaction 3, LLC (collectively, “FLEX”) filed an application (“Application”) with the U.S. Department of 
Energy, Office of Fossil Energy on January 4, 2018 in the above-referenced docket.  In the Application, 
FLEX requested blanket authorization to export domestically-produced liquefied natural gas (“LNG”) in 
an amount up to the equivalent of 782 billion cubic feet of natural gas on a cumulative basis over a two-
year period, commencing on the earlier of the date of first short-term export or September 1, 2018, to any 
nation with the capacity to import LNG via ocean going carrier and with which trade is not prohibited by 
U.S. law or policy.  The LNG that is the subject of the Application will be exported from the Freeport LNG 
Liquefaction Project which is currently under construction at the Freeport LNG Terminal on Quintana 
Island, Texas.  Through this letter, FLEX amends the Application to reflect an updated export term 
commencing on the date of the commencement of export of commissioning volumes (but no later than 
six months from the end of the third quarter 2019). 

Should you have any questions about this filing, please feel free to contact the undersigned at 
(212) 506-3710.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ Lisa M. Tonery  
Lisa M. Tonery 
Mariah T. Johnston  
Attorneys for 
Freeport LNG Expansion, L.P.,  
FLNG Liquefaction, LLC,  
FLNG Liquefaction 2, LLC, &  
FLNG Liquefaction 3, LLC 
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